
 

 

Public Notice: 

The River Edge Board of Education is seeking to fill the following Board Vacancy: 

SCHOOL BOARD MEMBER 

Term:   

December 2021 

 

Interested Candidates should submit a Letter of Intent to: 

Louise A. Napolitano Board Secretary/School Business Administrator 
napolitanol@riveredgeschools.org  

By  
3:00pm, November 22, 2021 

 
Candidates will be interviewed at the December 1, 2021 Board meeting   

The appointment will be made based on a majority vote of the current Board Members 

Legal Requirements 

To become a member of a local board of education in NJ: 
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